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NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 

A big thanks to Vince for a “heartfelt” project.  Maybe we can get some brownie points next Valentine’s Day.  I 

also want to thank both Vince and Rudy for donating the proceeds from the cut outs and snacks to the club. 

 

The Christmas Party will be held in the same building as we had last year on Thursday, December 6
th

 , from 

6:30pm to 11:00pm.  If you missed signing up, don’t let that stop you.  Come on over and bring whatever dish 

you want to share.  We’re going to have a great time.  Feel free to bring carvings to show off  to our spouses.  

I’ve attached the buffet list.  As you can see, we still need a few things like plates and utensils and a second 

meat (which the club will cover the cost of).  Please give me a call (972-442-7213) or email 

(nolleto@verizon.net) if you can help out. 
 

   

DON’T FORGET WE’LL BE HAVING OUR WHITE 

ELEPHANT GIFT EXCHANGE AND THE DRAWING 

AND AUCTION FOR THE TWO NATIVITY SCENES. 
 

The Christmas Ornaments were given to Dick Guerrrera, Gary Gaulden, Eddie Brook, and Bill Wagoner (hope I 

got it right this time Bill!) for distribution to charitable groups.  I’d like to again thank everyone who 

contributed  ornament carvings. 

 

Keep the chips flying.

 

Tom 

 

    

ITEMS OF INTEREST     
 

Need ideas?  Take a look at this site.  Lots of pictures of carvings.  www.lundycupp.com/gallery.html  



 

 

 

 

     
 

         OUR “HEARTLESS” INSTRUCTOR AT WORK          WORKING ON THE HEART CHAIN 

 

     
 

           AND MORE OF US GETTING IN TOUCH WITH THEIR SENSITIVE SIDE 

 

     
 

SOME PEOPLE JUST WANT TO STEAL THE SHOW    SHOW AND TELL 



 

 

     
 

SHOW AND TELL – I’M GUESSING HOLLOWEEN WAS CLOSE 


